
Westminster Diocese Deaf Service 

We are looking for adults who would be happy to sit with the children 
during our monthly Mass in Westminster Cathedral Hall and teach them 
about their faith.  

You can be Deaf or hearing, the important thing is that you can communicate with 
Deaf children and hearing children with Deaf parents who use British sign language 
as their first language.  The monthly Mass takes place on the first Sunday of every 
month. 

Volunteers will need to be prepared to go through a DBS check.   

If you are interested please email michelleroca@rcdow.org.uk or write to Michelle 
Roca, Westminster Diocese Deaf Service, St Joseph’s Pastoral Centre, St Joseph’s 
Grove, Hendon, London NW4 4TY saying why you would like to be involved and 
what skills and experience you have.   

Thank you. 

	
  	
  
	
  

 


